
 

 

Freshwater Weekly Bulletin 
Monday, June 10, 2019 

Upcoming Events & Activities 
  
June 10 Field Day – Grades K-3 
June 11 Field Day – Grades 4-8 
June 11 Board Meeting – 6:00 p.m. – Conference Room 

June 12 Sixth Grade Promotion – 1:30 p.m. - Cafeteria 
June 12 Board Meeting – 6:00 p.m. – Conference Room 
June 13 Eighth Grade Graduation  - 7:00 p.m. – Gymnasium 
June 14 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL – DISMISSAL AT 12:30 p.m. (Grades K-8) 
  

 
LUNCH CHARGES:
 

  Lunch charges must be paid in full BEFORE THE LAST DAY OF SCHOOL!! 

FRESHWATER CAMPUS CLOSED THIS SUMMER:

 

  Thanks to the Freshwater community’s support of our Measure C 
School Improvement Bond, the Freshwater campus will be under construction this summer.  Our grounds will be closed 
off beginning June 15 until at least August 5.  Much needed infrastructure repairs and replacements of our roofs, water 
lines, sewer lines, and underground utilities will be taking place as well as other areas at the school.  We look forward to 
having these improvements made on the Freshwater campus.  Thank you for your patience regarding the closed 
facilities this summer. 

AFTERSCHOOL PROGRAM:  Afterschool Program bills were sent out 6/4 to parents via email.  Bills are due by 6/18 and 
accrue a $3/day late fee starting 6/19.  Cash/check may be brought to the ASP Room from 10-6 on Monday through 
Friday.  Before 10:00 a.m. cash/check may be brought to the front office at Freshwater School.  JUNE Invoices will be 
sent out via email on 6/18 and will be DUE 7/2.  Late fees will begin accruing 7/3.  After 6/14, payments will only be able 
to be MAILED to Freshwater School (check only) or hand delivered to our Summer Camp location at Garfield School, 
2200 Freshwater Road (cash/check fine).  Families with leftover balances in the fall will need to meet regarding 
reenrollment in the program.  Please contact Laura “Peach” Green at 707-442-3703 or email lleath@freshwatersd.org  
 
SPARE CHANGE FOR SPAY AND NEUTER NETWORK:

 

  Please stop by the front of the school during drop off or pickup and 
give your spare change to the Spay and Neuter Network.  Our Freshwater Charter Middle School Community Service 
Group has worked with them all year and they’d like to finish out the year with a large donation.  While you are 
contributing, also enter the free raffle for a back deck love seat built by the FCMS Community Service Elective Class. 

SCHOOL BEGINS in the Fall on Monday, August 26!   
  May all of our Freshwater Families have a safe and happy summer! 
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